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TO ALL UCDA MEMBERS

THANKSGIVING DAY

Dealers are legally required to close on Thanksgiving Day, Monday, 
October 10th, unless located in a tourist area as designated by their 
local municipality.  

Dealers may be open on Saturday, October 8th and, if they wish,  
on Sunday, October 9th.

The UCDA search facility will be closed on 
Thanksgiving Monday, but will be available as 
usual from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. on Saturday, 
October 8th and 9:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. on
Tuesday, October 11th.

On-line searches are available on Thanksgiving Monday at 
www.ucdasearches.com

http://www.ucdasearches.com

